
  
 

March 8th, 2024 

Important Dates Coming Up 

 3/14/24 – Chocolate Bar orders will be going home 

 3/15/24 -  Diocesan Spiritual PD Day – No School for Students! 

 3/18/24 – PTO Meeting @ 6:30pm in the school office 

 3/22/24 – Living Stations of the Cross @ 1:00pm (Hosted by Grade 7) 

 3/24/24 – Living Stations of the Cross @ 3:00pm (for the parish community) 

 3/29/24 – FACE APPLICATION DEADLINE! (Click here to begin!) 

 

New Announcements 

FACE Deadline: The deadline for FACE (financial aid) is 3 weeks away!! Please be sure to 

complete your application, as well as upload the required material. The link to start is here: 

(Click here to begin!) 
 

Playoffs for CYO Basketball & Futsal: Please keep our student athletes in your prayers, as 

they enter the playoff rounds. Come down and cheer on our students! The schedules can be 

found for basketball (https://www.fallrivercyo.com) and Futsal (www.newenglandfutsal.com). 

 

Re-Registration Forms Are Due: Now that we are in March, it is important that all re-

registration forms have been returned. We have been getting a lot of interest in our school! 

Please return your forms and scholastic fee this week. Thank you! 

 

CORIs: As we continue through the school year, events like field trips and field day will take 

place. If you intend to volunteer, you must have a valid/active CORI with the Diocese. Renewals 

must include the CORI form, Code of Conduct & copy of the front/back of your license. New 

CORIs must include the CORI, Code of Conduct, copy of the front/back of your license and 

completed safe environment training certificate. Please contact me with any questions 

regarding this. 

 

Sibling Photos: An email went out this morning on how to order the sibling photos from picture 

day. Please refer to the attachment in the email. 

 

FR Public Library Book-mobile: Recently, the City of Fall River purchased a Bookmobile, and 

it will be visiting schools in the area, including ours! In order for your student to get a book from 

the library, they must have a library card. Included in the email is the form needed for your 

student to get a library card. Please fill out the form and return them to me by next week, so we 

can schedule the bookmobile visit to our school. 

 

 

https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3GHM8
https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3GHM8
https://www.fallrivercyo.com/
http://www.newenglandfutsal.com/


  
 

Announcements from Prior Memos 

Survey Request: On behalf of the Diocese of Fall River and the Office of Strategic/Pastoral 

Planning, please complete the short, two-minute survey, at this link: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CJ7PT9Y 

 

Chocolate Bar Fundraiser: Notices regarding the chocolate bar fundraiser have gone home. 

Please return them as soon as possible, so we can have an accurate count. Please reach out with 

any questions. The chocolates will go home in mid-March, upon delivery. 

 

March Lunch Calendar: The lunch calendar can be found here at our school website (link). 

 

 

Family Paint Night: Our PTO will be hosting a family 

paint night! The flyer can be found here. It will take 

place on Saturday, March 23rd in two sessions. Tickets 

will be available in the school office. Please contact 

Mrs. Pacheco with any questions! 

 

Website Testimonials: We are building a testimonial section for our school website! Please take 

a moment to write a testimonial at the following link: 

https://www.espiritosantoschool.org/request-for-testimonials/  

New Students: If you know of anyone who may be interested in our school, please have them 

contact me directly. Our school website also has information on how to enroll. Please have them 

visit https://www.espiritosantoschool.org/es-family/ 

Important Documents: Many of the important documents are posted on our school website, at 

the following link: https://www.espiritosantoschool.org/helpful-links/  

Uniform Policy: Please be sure that your student is dressed according to the uniform policy. It 

can be reviewed here: http://www.espiritosantoschool.org/wp-content/uploads/Uniform-Policy-

2023-2024.pdf Please note that uniforms are only allowed from Donnelly’s & Advanced 

Embroidery (Link). Custom made items are not permitted. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CJ7PT9Y
https://www.espiritosantoschool.org/wp-content/uploads/DOC022224-02222024103325.pdf
https://www.espiritosantoschool.org/wp-content/uploads/ESS-PAINT-NIGHT.pdf
https://www.espiritosantoschool.org/request-for-testimonials/
https://www.espiritosantoschool.org/es-family/
https://www.espiritosantoschool.org/helpful-links/
http://www.espiritosantoschool.org/wp-content/uploads/Uniform-Policy-2023-2024.pdf
http://www.espiritosantoschool.org/wp-content/uploads/Uniform-Policy-2023-2024.pdf
http://www.espiritosantoschool.org/wp-content/uploads/Advanced-Embrodiery-Ordering-List.pdf


  
 

 


